
B>tate of Boutfj Carolina
Office of tlje ^obernor

Nikki R. Haley
Governor

1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia 29201

May 8, 2012

Ms. Sheila Singletary
Town Clerk, Town of Atlantic Beach
717 30th Avenue South
Atlantic Beach, South Carolina 29582

Dear Ms. Singletary,

On April 6, 2012, our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for our 
“complete file pertaining to the November 1, 2011[,] Atlantic Beach Municipal Election; to 
include any and all notes and formal documents to and from the State Election Commission, 
Horry County Election Commission, the U.S. Department of Justice, the Town of Atlantic 
Beach, and any other state or county government officials, and individuals.”

Please find enclosed records responsive to your request and a receipt for payment. The 
following exemption applies to the responsive public records: South Carolina Code Section 30-4- 
40(a)(7) (correspondence or work product of legal counsel).

Sincerely,

Swati S. Patel
Chief Legal Counsel
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